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April 12, 2004

Illinois Pollution ControlBoard
JamesR. ThompsonCenter
100 W. Randolph, Suite11-500
Chicago,Illinois 60601

RE: CasePCB-03-235
UnitedDisposalTransferStation

LadiesandGentlemen:

We arewriting you this letter in connectionwith thePollutionControlBoardmatterthatis
referencedaboveandconcernsthepermitting oftheUnitedDisposalTransferStationlocatedin
Bradley,Illinois.

Wewould like to expressourview thatthis facility is animportantcommunityresource.In fact,
it is vital to thecost-effectivemanagementof locallygeneratedsolidwaste,bothresidentialand
commercialandindustrial. This will beevenmorepertinentgiventhependingclosureof
KankakeeCounty’sonly landfill, KankakeeRDF.

We would like you to considerthis view duringyourdeliberationsaboutthe futureoftheUnited
facility.

Thankyou for yourtimeandattentionto thismatter.

Sincerely,

DonaldE. Green:.
Mayor

DEG:ns


